
Trustees of Public Funds 
July 19, 2018 

Meeting Minutes 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM 
 
In attendance: Tanner Romano, Sharron Kenney, and Laura Miner 
 
The trustees discussed the request submitted by Jeff Stewart and the Brandon Congregational 
Church from July 5, 2018.  
The Brandon Congregational Church needs to replace the existing Carillon installed from 1995. 
The cost of the replacement totals, $3350.00, therefore, the church has started a campaign in 
order to raise the necessary funds. The Trustees have agreed to match fifty percent of 
fundraising efforts by the Brandon Congregational Church for a new Carillon installation. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:15. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Laura Miner 
Trustee of Public Funds 
 


